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This week we have been learning about: 
 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: learning our school’s 

‘Golden Rules’. 

Literacy: retelling the story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ using 

actions and words. 

Maths: looking at positional language and following instructions to 

hide the bear. We have learnt the Mathematical language on top, 

underneath, behind and next to. 

Expressive, Arts and Design: making a creative story map of the 

Bear Hunt. 

How to help your child at 

home 

 

Phonics- using the Phonics 

pack your child has brought 

home. Please support them to 

learn the sounds m, a and s. 
 

Maths- complete 4 of the 

Marvellous Maths activities 

we have sent home. 
 

Reading- share the story 

‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. 

You can also watch the video 

online by using the link 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W3I

VlBnVS6o&safe=active 

Important Messages 

 
Thank you to everyone who 

completed the summer scrap book 

challenge. Winners have been chosen 

and prizes will be sent home this 

week  

 

Reception Reading Café will be at 

8:50am on Thursday 28th 

September. We look forward to 

seeing you all there! 

 

As the weather is getting colder 

please send your child to school with 

a waterproof coat and wellies for 

outside play. Thank you. 

Next week we will be… 

 

Continuing the story ‘We’re Going on a Bear hunt’ and 

creating our own alternative versions. 


